The Montreal Minute



Montreal, Wisconsin Quarterly Newsletter Vol 1, Issue 1 September 14th 2021

Hello Montreal!

At the September 14th meeting, Mayor Erik Guenard announced his resignation as the city Mayor. His last official day will be September 30. Please join us in congratulating Erik and wishing him well on his next exciting new adventure as a Vice Chancellor at the University of Wisconsin-Stout.

After accepting Guenard's resignation and conferring with legal counsel to ensure proper procedure, the Montreal City Council was charged with recommending and appointing a new Mayor to finish out the term.

The Council is incredibly excited to announce Montreal's very First Female Mayor, Ms. Kelly Traczyk! Kelly will step into her new role on October 1st. Together, we will continue to work hard for the city and all of its members, to help our beautiful city thrive again!

Other important news:

CITY WIDE INCOME SURVEYS ARE COMING TO A MAILBOX NEAR YOU!



Don't forget to get out and appreciate our natural beauty during the upcoming color changes...

Please keep an eye out for these surveys, and return as soon as possible to the city office.

This is a big job, but we are aiming for 100% return on all surveys, to determine if the ENTIRE city of Montreal will qualify to apply for Community Development Block Grant to address and update community roads and infrastructure.

Together, we can do great things!

Until next time,

Your friendly neighborhood Councilwoman ~Maleah Cummings